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Heather Wright :
B. I. City Hall

280 Madison Ave. N
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110

Dear Heather

| am writing to you regarding the continued hotel planning for downtown
Winslow. Now it seems to be a bigger project. This is a residential area
and it is my understanding that the area is zoned for a 15 room inn, not
almost 100.

| cannot believe this is even being considered with a moratorium on
building around the island. We must not make our island commercial and
loose the small town feeling we all live here for. In my opinion, it should
never have come this far. Please make it stop and consider me a NO
VOTE!

Sincerely,
Fatima Young



